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Public Information Statement 19-25 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
950 AM EDT Wed Sep 11 2019 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Allison Allen 
         Chief, Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Notifying of Users of the Opportunity to Submit Comments on the 
Proposed Termination of U.S. Coast Guard Medium Frequency Broadcast of 
NAVTEX and Shift to Satellite through November 12, 2019 
 
The NWS is notifying users of the opportunity to submit comments through 
November 12, 2019, on the U.S. Coast Guard (USCG) proposal to terminate 
medium frequency broadcasts of Navigation Telex (NAVTEX) and provide the 
same information over satellite.  The Federal Register Notice, released 
by the USCG, can be found at the link below: 
 
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2019/09/11/2019-19675/proposed-
termination-of-us-coast-guard-medium-frequency-mf-broadcast-of-
navigational-telex-navtex 
 
Please respond to this Notice if this change would impact you.  The 
Federal Register Notice will be posted for 60 days. 
 
For questions on this product, contact: 
 
Darren Wright 
National Marine Program Leader 
Silver Spring, MD 
Tel: 301-427-9283 
E-mail: darren.wright@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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